
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Charter Halibut Management Committee 

AGENDA 

 

December 3, 2018 1-5 PM, Hilton Hotel Aspen/Spruce  

907-271-2896 

Available via webcast at https://npfmc.adobeconnect.com/chmc1018/ 

 

The North Pacific Fishery Management Council’s Charter Halibut Management Committee will meet in 

Anchorage, Alaska on Monday, 3 December 2018 at the Hilton Hotel. The purpose of the meeting is to 

select management measures to recommend to the Council for charter halibut fishing in Area 2C and Area 

3A in 2019. The meeting will be broadcast over the web (https://npfmc.adobeconnect.com/chmc1018/) 

and via teleconference (907-271-2896). Written public comment will be accepted by emailing comment 

to steve.maclean@noaa.gov. Oral public comment may be taken at the discretion of the Chairman.  

 

1. 2019 Charter Halibut Management Measures 

Ms. Sarah Webster (ADF&G) will present the results of her analysis of potential management 

measures for charter halibut fishing in Areas 2C and 3A. The committee will select management 

measures to recommend to the Council for presentation to the International Pacific Halibut 

Commission (IPHC) at their annual meeting in January.  

 

 

If you would like to submit public comment, email steve.maclean@noaa.gov.  
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